
Dear parents, dear families,
We are all doing our best to promote child development. We all want the opti-
mum conditions to ensure this. For us, this means recognition from employers of 
the social and educational services we provide. That’s why we’ll be holding pay 
talks once again with local government employers on 25 February 2022. The aim 
is to obtain a fair wage and better overall working conditions. These negotia- 
tions were due to take place in 2020 but were postponed due to the coronavirus 
pandemic. However, our issues – particularly the urgent need to recruit new and 
skilled workers – can no longer be put off.
Over the past few months, together we have overcome major challenges under 
difficult conditions and will continue to give our all with full commitment and 
plenty of enthusiasm. We kindly ask you for your solidarity and support along 
this journey of convincing employers of our legitimate demands. We’d also like 
to ask for your understanding now in case we are unable to be there for you 
in our usual capacity during this conflict. Together, we can ensure that children 
receive the best possible support and education in future!

SOCIAL WORK
DESERVES 
RESPECT !

All information regarding pay talks at: www.dbb.de/sue
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